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Update 5:30pm: Access to Banner Self-Service has been restored. Please submit a ticket if
you are still experiencing any issues.
--
Banner Self-Service is currently inaccessible. The corresponding internet service provider
experienced an unplanned outage.

We are in contact with service provider and application team to restore access.
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